
 

Paris, March 30th, 2023 

 

 
Change to the financial calendar 

 
 

 
Due to calendar constraints, the Air France-KLM Group will publish its First Quarter 2023 results 
on May 5th, 2023, before market opening instead of the initially scheduled date of May 4th, 2023.  
 
The other dates in the financial calendar remain unchanged and are available here. 
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